From: Joanne Rahman

To: PScanl
Subject: 22/00681/F ADMIN CORRESPONDENCE
Date: 09 May 2022 10:02:42

From: Borough Planning

Sent: 09 May 2022 10:01

To: tomas@beforebricks.com

Subject: RE: Land West of 6 Birch Grove, West Winch, Reference: PP-11199178

Hello
Thank you for your emails. We have now received everything apart from the FRA. The previous

email contained some flood risk mapping and the SFRA form but I couldn’t see a Flood Risk
Assessment, please send it over and | will let you know if it’s ok.

Regards
Jo Rahman

E: borough.plannin west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

View recent planning applications: https://online.west-norfolk.gov.uk/online-applications/

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

From: Tomas from BeforeBricks <tomas@beforebricks.com>

Sent: 06 May 2022 16:36

To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>

Subject: Land West of 6 Birch Grove, West Winch, Reference: PP-11199178

Dear Sir/ Madam,

[ am writing to you in order to ask you if you could provide me with the invalid letter
containing the list of documents you required us to provide you with for the application with
reference: PP-11199178 for the proposal at Land West of 6 Birch Grove that you were not able
to send yesterday due to the difficulties with your email service.

| also wanted to ask if you think the flood assessment we provided in the previous email is
sufficient or we would need to get a professional consultant to do the assessment?



Kind regards

Tomas
t. 08000723695 | e. tomas@beforebricks.com | w. www.beforebricks.com
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